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AMATS Fish Creek Trail Connection Project in Anchorage, AK 

The Alaska Department of Transportation & Public Facilities and the Municipality 
of Anchorage are evaluating alternatives to construct a new multi-use trail 
connecting the Fish Creek Trail and Tony Knowles Coastal Trail. 

We encourage you to visit the project website and sign up for the project email 
list to receive the most up-to-date information. The project team is gathering 
data, identifying constraints, and evaluating route alternatives. A public open 
house will take place on October 11th from 6-8 PM at the Spenard Recreation 
Center to discuss the project and receive feedback from the public. 

Comment On the Fish Creek Trail Connection Project 

Submit comments on the project website or by emailing comments to
comments@crweng.com or solsticeak@solsticeak.com. Or mail a letter to:

Solstice Alaska Consulting, Inc. 
Re: Fish Creek Trail Connection Project
2607 Fairbanks Street, Suite B
Anchorage, Alaska 99503 
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